
To our customers, members of the off-road industry and the community

As valued Customers, Distributors, Suppliers and Contacts of Bus 4x4 Group, 
I wanted to personally let you know that in the face of the recent COVID-19 
outbreak, we are doing all that we can to keep our operations running 
normally.

Maintaining the health and well-being of our staff and customers is of course 
our top priority. As a result, we have asked some of our colleagues to work 
remotely which may result in a slight delay to the usual high levels of service 
we offer.

We maintain the highest levels of health and hygiene practices on a regular 
basis but we have implemented a number of additional preventative 
measures to ensure everyone’s well-being. These extra measures include:

All team members, suppliers and visitors are required to be tested with a 
temperature gun every time they enter our offices

•	 All team members are required to wash and sanitise their hands as 
frequently as their work permits them, including entering and leaving the 
office/workshop

•	 All staff have been given clear direction to stay at home if they feel sick - 
no exceptions

•	 We’re adhering to a no handshakes, no high-fives, no hugs policy ... which 
is hard but we will get through it!

•	 So please do not be offended if we don’t shake your hand and you see 
temperature checks being performed when entering our premises.

We appreciate your patience, understanding and support as our team 
navigates what is new ground for all of us, both at Bus 4x4 and worldwide. 
Please know we are available to assist you in whatever way we can, whenever 
we can. Stay safe.

Kind regards

Phill HargreavesC
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